Close Support Unit - Culham
Culham Science Centre, Abingdon,
Oxon 0X14 3DB, UK

Tel: +44 (0)1235 46 4400

Fax: +44 (0)1235 46 4415

Email: francesco.romanelli @jet.efda.org
Secretariat: Tel: +44 (011235 46 4401

Ref: 9999-FR-CS-L
20 December 2013
To: Dr Raffacle Albanese

Subject: your appointment as Project Leader for the Work Package “Definition and design of
the Divertor Tokamak Test facility”

Dear Dr Albanese

I am glad to confirm that your appointment as Project Leader for the “Definition and design of the
Divertor Tokamak Test Facility” Work Package has been approved by the Heads of Research Unit
during the meeting held on the 7" October 2013. Please note that a review of the management of
the project is foreseen to take place within 2 year.

I am sure that we have now a good team in place for the implementation of the Roadmap and I am
looking forward to work together.

Best wishes for your new responsibility.

Sincerely yours

Francesco Rémanelli
EBDA Leader

Copy: Dr Aldo Pizzuto
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